Please support HB5018. | have been a Liquor Agent for 25 years and this is the opportunity for Agents to be made whole again.
Wages, rents, utilities and insurance continue to escalate but Agent compensation has not been increased to help us offset these
increasing costs. We need more money to continue to operate in these difficult times. Please vote YES!



